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I support SB 1508 to fund DEQ and I strongly oppose SB 1541. I am dismayed that the health of
Oregonians does not come first in the efforts of the Senate. 

SB 1541 weakens the DEQ agency and takes away from Cleaner Air Oregon its most critical health based
guidelines.

Special interest lobby groups should not hold greater sway than the very Oregonians you are suppose to
represent. Will the industries that pollute  be there to help the families of those that suffer from illness
caused their toxic pollutants? The answer is no.

Oppose SB 1541

Nancy Mauter
Lebanon, Oregon
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